
 
 
 
 
 
July 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

At Tanfield school Maths department, from September 2019 we require all students 
to bring their own calculator to Maths lessons. This will allow them to be well 
prepared and will also help them in other subject areas. 
 

The calculator that you will need to purchase is the Casio FX-83GTX Scientific 
Calculator. 
 

It comes in black, blue & pink and as a school we can offer a discounted price of 
£8.30 on the black version. If you would like to purchase a calculator from school 
they can be ordered via parent pay before Wednesday 17th July. 
 
The calculators will then be distributed in the new term in September. They are also 
available to purchase from Asda or online.  
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

M Creegan 

 

Mr M Creegan 

Head of Maths Department 
 


